
Our Presentation Day Assembly and Helpers 

Luncheon this year will take place on 

Wednesday11th December. We will hold an 

assembly at 9.30am which will then be followed by a 

light luncheon for all of our volunteers who assist us 

in so many ways.  

We always enjoy celebrating our students successes and seeing their amazing musical 

performances. This is a wonderful opportunity to see your child on stage and we hope you 

are able to join us for this special assembly. 

This also gives us an opportunity to thank all of our wonderful volunteers 

who come into our school and help out in their own time. We appreciate all 

that you do in assisting us to support our students and their educational 

journey at our amazing school.   
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